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December 31, 2007

Mr. Shawn Factor

(Acting) Director of Quality Assurance

AirTran Airways

1340 North Outer Loop Road

Atlanta, GA  30337

Dear Mr. Factor:

This letter is to inform you that we are unable to process your request.  It explains why we can’t process your request and what you should do in the next 30 days.

Why We Can’t Process Your Request

We entered your September 7, 2007, request on behalf of AirTran Airways into the public docket (No. FAA-2007-29315), but we are unable to process your request any further.  The information you sent doesn’t comply with the requirements of 14 CFR 11.81 (copy enclosed). 

The petition for exemption process covers requests for relief from aviation regulations contained in Title 14 Code of Federal Regulations (14 CFR).  Your letter appears to be a request for interpretation of applicability of § 21.607 to your operation.  Such requests should be addressed to the Office of the Assistant Chief Counsel for Regulations, AGC-200, 800 Independence Avenue, SW Washington, DC  20591.
Should you require relief from certain sections of Title 14 Code of Federal Regulations (14 CFR) please refer to § 11.81 and provide specific information identified in that section.  If you want us to process your request any further, you must send the information described earlier to reach us within 30 days.  We will consider the docket on your request open until we receive this required information from you.  Please note that § 11.63(d) requires you to send your petition for exemption at least 120 days before the proposed effective date of the exemption.
If We Don’t Hear From You

If we don’t hear from you within 30 days, we will close the docket without notifying you further.  If you have any questions or require additional time, you may call (202) 267‑9677.

Sincerely,

/s/ Brenda Courtney
Manager, Aircraft and Airport 

     Rules Division
Enclosure
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